
Temporary closure of Gard’s New York office

The office of Gard (North America) Inc. will be temporarily closed due to a fire in the 
building over the weekend.
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All staff members are working from home and should be reachable via the normal 
lines of communication. Should there be any issues utilizing direct office phone 
numbers or the switchboard, team members are reachable on their cell phones and 
via email. Contact details for employees at our New York office can be found on our 
website .

We remain hopeful the office will be inhabitable again shortly and will provide an 
update once more is known.
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